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Pegswood Primary School Catch-Up Premium Information 2020-21 
(Version 2 April 21) 

 
The government has announced funding to support children and young people to catch up. This includes a one-off catch-up premium 
for the 2020 to 2021 academic year. This funding will be provided in 3 instalments. 

Schools should use this funding for specific activities to support their pupils to catch up for lost teaching over the previous months. 

Schools have the flexibility to spend their funding in the best way for their cohort and circumstances. 

 

Planned Catch-Up Premium Expenditure for 2020-21 
 

The total amount we will receive will be £12 640  
 
We will target the attainment and progress of our children in the following ways and spend our allocation as described.  
 
 

 

Estimated Amount What we plan to use the money on Why we will use the money in this way The impact on our pupils Column 
Ref No. 

£2200 

We will use existing teaching assistants 
on part time contracts to do extra hours 
in KS1 and KS2 to provide targeted 
additional support, consolidation and 
challenge to specific groups of identified 
children. 
 

The existing members of staff know our 
children better than anyone and will play an 
essential role in supporting children who 
require extra resources accessing parts of the 
curriculum due to not being in school during 
the Coronavirus outbreak. This will be in small 
group situations or 1:1. 

Our children will work on areas of the 
curriculum that they require in order to 
reduce the gaps created by lack of schooling 
during the Coronavirus outbreak. 
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£7600 
Additional TA support in redeploying 
staff to work with Reception and year 

The existing members of staff know our 
children better than anyone and will play an 
essential role in supporting children who 

Our children will work on areas of the 
curriculum that they require in order to 
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Total Anticipated Expenditure £12 800  £12 700 

groups where extra TA hours have not 
been used.  

require extra resources accessing parts of the 
curriculum due to not being in school during 
the Coronavirus outbreak. This will be in small 
group situations or 1:1. 

reduce the gaps created by lack of schooling 
during the Coronavirus outbreak. 

£3000 

The purchase of additional ICT resources 
for children to use in school. 
Laptops received from the DfE during the 
second lockdown. 

To update ICT hardware to ensure children 
have access to reliable and up to date 
technology. 

All children have the opportunity to use up-
to-date, technology and resources to 
motivate, enrich and engage children across 
the curriculum. 
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£2900 

Thriving Minds support bought to 
implement across the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Staff training, Thriving Minds assessments of 
individuals, plans to use with individuals. 
Groups or whole class to support emotional 
well-being. 
Workers to work with families to implement 
plans at home.  

All children to access Thriving Minds 
approach to ensure children are emotionally 
supported and ready prepared for 
challenges and learning. 

 


